
The Friends of Deer Park School invite you to a 

Wine Tasting Evening 

 
 

The Friends of Deer Park are excited to announce they will be hosting an evening of wine 

tasting at Corn Hall Wine Cellars, who feature incredible wines and spirits from all over the 

world. For this evening their very own resident expert, Nicky Hall, will guide us through a 

selection of wines she has personally hand-picked for this event. With the perfect 

accompaniment of cheese, nibbles and artisan bread (gluten-free available if requested in 

advance) from their very own deli. 

 

When : Thursday 30 June 2022, from 6:30pm 

Where: Corn Hall Cellars, Kings Head, Cirencester 

Cost: £25 per person (only available for 18yrs+) 
 

 

Enjoy a night out with friends, your partner or just come and  

meet other parents and help raise money for the school 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to the School Reception marked ‘FAO 

Friends of Deer Park’ before Tuesday 21 June (with payment if not paid by bank transfer) 

Spaces are limited, so book today to avoid disappointment! 

 

CONTACT NAME:     _________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADRRESS (for place confirmation):   ___________________________________________ 

NUMBER OF TICKETS:   _____   

GLUTEN FREE OPTION REQUIRED: NO / YES  (if yes, for how many?)  ______ 

PAYMENT: Please make payment of £25 per person by 

• Bank Transfer to the Friends of Deer Park School (sort code 30-92-06 account number 00116066)  

• Cheque made payable to the Friends of Cirencester Deer Park School or 

• Cash in a named envelope with reply slip. 

 

I have paid by Bank transfer / Cheque / Cash (please circle one option) 


